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Award of a $94,357 contract for construction of a new water supply system and a new sewage disposal
system to serve dormitories housing Blackfeet Indian school children at Cut Bank, Montana, was
announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The contract will provide two new drilled wells, discharge lines and chlorination system, and a new
sewage lagoon-type oxidation system. This will improve the sanitation conditions affecting the
dormitories at Cut Bank which house 106 Indian boys and girls who attend the public schools at
Browning, six miles away.

The successful bidder was Kalispell Plumbing and Heating, Inc., Kalispell, Montana.
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